

April 14, 2010

Dr. Lin Lin Childhood/Early Childhood Education Education Building SUNY Cortland Cortland, NY 13045

Dear Dr. Lin:

It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you on behalf of the Faculty Development Committee that you have been selected as this year's winner of the Tenure- Track Excellence in Teaching Award.

Your supporting materials and your classroom performance were quite impressive and convinced the Committee that you are indeed worthy of this recognition. Please save the date of Friday, April 30, 2010, as you will be recognized at an awards reception honoring excellence in teaching, research and service. An invitation for you and the guest of your choice will be reaching your campus mailbox shortly.

Please accept warmest congratulations on behalf of the Committee and myself for your admirable work. We are happy to provide recognition for it. In honor of your award, you will also receive a check for \$500.00.

Sincerely,

Laura Gathagan, Director Faculty Development Center

cc: Dr. Andrea Lachance, Chair